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   NEXT MEETING: 

   The next meeting of LSGC will be Sat., August 2, 2014 at 8:30 in the 

   Club Range.  We will have a dual sign-in you may use if you wish.   

   Otherwise, just swipe your white door card once.  There will be an 

   alternative meeting for those who cannot attend the Saturday  

   meeting on Thursday, August 7th at 7 pm in the Classroom.   If you 

   have an orange door card, please bring it and drop it in the safe 

   in the Range foyer. 

 

   From Jack: 

    July 26, 9-noon Monthly Club Shoot 

   Be sure to check the calendar online for all Club activities. 

 

   Maintenance: 

   Our next maintenance night will be Tuesday, Aug. 5th, 6 pm. 

  

   Of Interest in the Community: 

   There will be an Outdoor Expo July 26th & 27th at the Civic Center, 

   South Exhibit Hall.  The ad says “hunting, fishing, camping & more”. 

   Sat., 10 am to 6 pm Sun., 11 am to 4 pm $5 per person  

 



 

 

DO YOU HAVE ANY OLD OR UNUSED FISHING GEAR? 
   Mike Lowry restores and cleans old fishing gear for the kids at Boys  

   Ranch.  Bring what you have to the next meeting and Mike will see to 
   It that it gets to them. 
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